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The St. John Lutheran Garden Club  
Continues to Beautify the Grounds, September 2nd & 6th : 

The Baptismal Celebration of Mateo Joseph Machado, Parents Hugo and Tasha Machado, 
Grandparents Diane and Tom Shields, September 11th:  

James Range and Jessica Meyer are United in Holy Matrimony at St. John Lutheran Church, 
September 3rd : 

Many thanks to Christina Jones, Barb Reaktenwalt, Don Bauer and Pastor Michael who took 
photos for this month’s newsletter!  We want your pictures—get your cameras clicking! 


